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PROGRESS REPORT ON FRUIT PICKING MACHINE 
 
Roy J. Smith 
Professor of Agricultural Economics, University of California Citrus Research Center 
and Agricultural Experiment Station, Riverside. 
 
The fruit picking machine being developed by the Department of Horticultural Science at 
Riverside has been in the field now for some weeks for initial testing purposes. The 
engineering design work and fabrication was done by the Space Equipment Corporation 
of Torrance, California, operating under contract with the University. The pictures shown 
include no equipment for conveying the fruit from the picker to bins. A contract has been 
entered into, however, for the engineering design and shop mock-ups of essential parts 
of this fruit conveying apparatus. We hope to have such equipment installed within a 
few months. 
The speed and ease with which the operator can move himself about over the tree and 
into it is greater than anticipated. 
 

 



 
 

 
 


